Brothers, 

Our Finance Committee met last evening to firm up our charitable recommendations. Many of 
these recommendations revolve around the Christmas season including the "Keeping 
Christ In Christmas" billboard, $500.00 to St. Vincent DePaul's "Coats For 
Kids", $500 for the Food Pantry and $300 to Father Phil for Christmas charity needs. 
Brothers, the work you do has a purpose, especially during Christmas!

A big thank you to Gerry Brunner and his Brat Fry Team for all of their hard work at last 
weekend's 125th St John the Baptist School Anniversary Celebration! His team included 
Allen Arndt, Ron Kapellen, Bob Brigham, Randy Kulow, Bill Rusch, Ed Lenn, Tom Brink, 
David Flood, John Pfankuch, Rick Servais and Frank Kozlowski! Great work guys!

BTW, food will be served at our council meetings starting in November. District Warden 
Frank Kozlowski has informed me that we will have brats and hamburgers for this meeting! 
Thank you Frank! 

Also, Fourth degree Knights, don't forget the October Dinner meeting is set for 
Wednesday, the 20th. Contact Bill Rusch if you're interested. I'll have further updates 
later this month. 

GK Greg					
						

